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Transfer of request for official information to the Ministry of Education

Dear Darcy

Thank you for your request for official information, received on 13 January 2016 requesting:

| request of all material that is available in refation to
application to Ministry of Health for the proposed childcare
centre,

Butterbee Childcare
159 Victoria Rd
Devonport
Auckland

Particularly any details of intended hours of operation, staffing
levels, breakdown of age groups and sessional times.

| understand that you have already submitted an identical request through to the Ministry of
Education.

The Ministry of Health does not hold this information and while we would normally transfer
your request through to the Ministry of Education for their response, that would seem to be
unnecessary in this case.

You should receive a reply from the Ministry of Education in due course.

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my
decision.

Yours sincerely

7 S

Liz McMillan

Manager

Government Relations

Office of the Director General
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